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DATE: Dec. 9" 2020
SUBJECT: POWER INTERRUPTION ANNOUNCEMENT
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro wishes to advise its customers in the community of

NORRIS POINT, that there will be a planned power interruption on:

Tuesday, December 15", 2020 from 9:00AM to 11:00AM
From the Community Hall to the Government Wharf

(Weather Permitting)

The reason for this interruption is to install a new pole on the distribution line.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro wishes to apologize for any inconvenience this
interruption may cause its customers.



